From: Louise Davies

**Sent:** 17 February 2022 20:30

To: Planning Department < Planning.Department@north-norfolk.gov.uk >

Subject: Re: NNDC Ref: PF/21/2199

Dear Rebecca,

Further to your confirmation of procedure re the bat box details for approval - please find attached the Biodiversity Enhancements report from Glaven Ecology.

I look forward to hearing from you with the Discharge of Condition application detail and new plan reference number for which I can then transfer the appropriate fee.

Many thanks

Louise